Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

DEPARTMENT OF TRANSPORTATION
The Florida Transportation Commission announces a telephone conference call to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: January 9, 2014, 10:00 a.m.
PLACE: Florida Transportation Commission, 605 Suwannee Street, Tallahassee, FL 32399
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: Cancelled – the FTC Bi-Weekly Teleconference scheduled for January 9, 2014 has been cancelled.
For more information, you may contact: Florida Transportation Commission, 605 Suwannee Street, MS 9, Room 176, Tallahassee, Florida 32399 or phone: (850)414-4105.
